THE SALVATION ARMY
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE

Members of the City Council,

As you may know, The Cumberland County Chapter of the Salvation Army is a Children’s service
unit. Our mission is to assist the endangered, abused, and neglected children of Cumberland County.
Working in conjunction with the State Department of Children’s Services, we are able to provide both
emergency and long term assistance to children who have become victims of severe neglect and abuse.
We are also a Disaster Services unit that works closely with VOAD to provide meals and disaster
assistance in times of need. On June 11%, 2016, will be hosting a car show and summer market to raise
funds for our endeavors throughout the year. We are writing this letter to request the ability to have a .
police escorted cruise-in down Main Street at the conclusion of our event. We would like to be able to
close off Main Street from the intersection of Main and 70 East to the intersection of Main and
Neecham Street. We anticipate this closure would last approximately 30 minutes. We would be happy
to answer any questions and work with you in any way possible. Thank you for your consideration in
this matter.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Graham
Salvation Army of Cumberland County '

Phone (931) 788-3414 P. O. Box 3411 Crossville, TN 38557 Fax (931) 787-1129
www. Salvationarmycrossvilletn.org




